
August 9, 2023 
 
 
 
 
The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met for a Budget Work Session at 6:00 p.m. 
on Wednesday, August 9, 2023, at Ellettsville Town Hall. 
 

Roll Call:  Members present were William Ellis, President; Trevor Sager, Vice 
President; and Scott Oldham.  Pam Samples and Dan Swafford were absent.  Sandra 
Hash, Clerk-Treasurer; and Michael Farmer, Town Manager, were also present.   
 
Supervisors present were Kevin Patton, Kip Headdy, Jimmie Durnil, Denise Line and 
Jeff Farmer 
 
The departmental budgets were submitted to the Town Council for review along with 
a budget summary.  The need for additional revenue was also discussed. 
 
Revenue Options: 

      Growth Levy Appeal 
      Municipal Wheel Tax 
      Stormwater fee 
 
       
 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:15 pm 
 
 
            
William Ellis, President   Trevor Sager, Vice President  

 
 
      
Scott Oldham 
 
 
______________________________ 
Sandra Hash, Clerk Treasurer, IAMC, MMC 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


